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It's been a busy week and we hope all who attended the Spring discos enjoyed themselves! 
Thank you to all the School staff and PTA helpers who pitched in to help with the running 
of these events. A whopping £795.88 was raised! (after costs) 
 
You might be wondering where these, and previously raised funds will be spent? We are 
one step closer to putting this money to excellent use after receiving the 2022 teacher 
funding bids, which cover every subject area and every year group. We look forward to 
sharing these plans and feedback from the 2021 spending next week so that you can see 
how your invaluable support has positively impacted on the school.  
 
Easter trail (paid via PTA-Events website/app only) 
£2 for entry, map and answer sheet. Hunt for 10 Easter riddles/questions dotted around 
the Robin Hood area! Enter your answers on-line into our random prize draw! Trail posters 
out Friday 1st April after school.  
Ticket sale deadline to receive hard copies of map and answer sheet via school: Monday 
28th March midnight. 
*NEW* Ticket sales for digital downloads of map and answer sheet via PTA-Events: 
Tuesday 29th March- Friday 22nd April.  
 

The Queen's Jubilee tea towels (paid via PTA-Events website/app only) On sale Monday 

28th March! 

To commemorate the forthcoming special occasion, each child (attendance permitting) drew 
a self-portrait to be included in class tea towels. We cannot wait to share these proofs on 
the PTA-Events sales page and hope that you will consider making a purchase! Sale ends 
strictly Wednesday 20th April midnight. We will be unable to take late orders as we have 
a tight production schedule to keep to. All profit from the sales of tea towels will be spent 
on a special Platinum Jubilee celebration for all children in school/nursery. 
 
 
Happy sunny Spring weekend! Please sign up to PTA-Events if you haven't done so already 
(www.pta-events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta) 

Don't forget that the clocks go forward 1 hour on Sunday 27th March at 1am 🙁 
Isla 
(Vice chair) 
 


